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April 13, 2006

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council
City of Racine

Racine City Hall

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

Dear Mayor and Council Members:
I hereby request permission to apply for funding from The United Sates Conference of Mayors and
Dupont. The grant we are applying for is “Lead Safe...for Kids’ Sake,” and if awarded, funds would

be used toward our continuing efforts to eliminate lead poisoning in the city of Racine.

The amount we are applymg for is up to $175,000. The grant has been reviewed and approved by
Terry Maier in the Finance Department. The grant control number is 2006-019.

Respectﬁﬂly submitted,

elle M. Grammer

“Caring for the Community”



